
Cranborne Road
	Newbold
	Chesterfield
	S41 8PF

	Tel: 01246 232370
		Headteacher:   Mrs K Marsh BA (Hons) QTS NPQH


30th November 2021

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you that this year we will be partaking in the ‘Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day’ which will take place on Friday 10th December. This event has been taking place since 2012 where people have put on their jazziest jumpers to raise money to help protect the magic of Christmas for children around the world. 

Children  at NCS are invited to come into school on this day in their Christmas jumpers and are asked to bring in a donation of between £1 and £2. All proceeds will be sent to Save the Children.

We would like to thank you in advance for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

School Ambassadors – Billy, Indi, Megan, Sophia, Evie, Molly, Isabelle, Mary, Riley, Sixx & Grace
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